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The vision for the regional proposal is to support mentoring projects in four locations 
across the UK which have clear historical links with transatlantic slavery – one each in 
Scotland, the North of England, the South of England, and Wales. Each project will be 
linked with a local URC – possibly offering its building for use, as appropriate, but 
definitely holding the work in ongoing prayer. A further dimension would see the creation 
of one pioneering post in each location, hosted by the local URC, with the postholders 
embodying and further developing the link between the local church and the mentoring 
project. The aim is for the four postholders to collaborate with each other to form a 
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Dr Tessa Henry-Robinson, Moderator of the General Assembly, took part in the 
Pilgrimage alongside colleagues from the Church of Scotland, the Scottish Episcopal 
Church, and Christian Aid. They were later joined by a further URC participant as part of 
his sabbatical. 
 
Members of the LoS 
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Confession and Apology. She hand-delivered a copy of the document, which was 
received by the Revd Gary Harriott, her counterpart in the United Church in Jamaica and 
the Cayman Islands (UCJCI) as he subsequently pledged church-owned land to further 


